
 

 
13 January 2025 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
RE: Year 11 Information Evening - Thursday 23rd January 2025 
 
Further to our letter sent prior to the Christmas break, we would like to remind you that we 
are holding a Year 11 Information Evening on Thursday 23 January 2025, from 5.45-7.00pm, 
on the Shakespeare Campus. We will provide drinks and jacket potatoes for everyone at the 
start of the evening. 
 
The evening is an opportunity to find out how best to support your child on the lead up to the 
exams and will take a workshop format.  Parents will be given the opportunity to sign up for 
three workshops, based on careers, exam preparation and revision and dealing with exam 
stress. 
 
Please book your workshops by visiting the online booking system at: 
https://crestwoodcommunity.schoolcloud.co.uk 
Please choose your workshops carefully and check you have not duplicated your choices 
before confirming. 
 
Bookings will open on Monday 13th January at 4pm and close on Wednesday 22nd January 
at 12pm. Please note there is a limited number of places for each workshop. However, all 
materials from the workshops will be available on the school website after the event. At this 
time there is no separate Learning Support Workshop but Mrs Sutherland (SENDCo) will be 
around all evening to answer any questions. 
 
If there are any issues please contact IT Support via the the school website contact form: 
https://crestwood.hants.sch.uk/contact-us/ 
 
We look forward to seeing you on Thursday 23 January 2025. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

Jennie Wright 
 
Jennie Wright 
Achievement Leader 
Raising Standards 
(Shakespeare Campus) 
jennie.wright@crestwood.hants.sch.uk  
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